Dear Fellow Trainer:

Attached are outlines of the correspondence I've received from 3 of my committee members and 2 of the Board members. Also there is a summary of thoughts and ideas I have collected after a lot of correspondence, study, and conversation with other Trainers. Please look over the attached sheets and express any opinions you may have. It is important that we have your opinions in order to make the reorganization study successful.

manager was again

Sincerely,

Bill Chambers Chairman Ad Hoc Study Committee

Fullerton Jr. College Fullerton, Ca 92634

From Larry Gardner:

- 1. Full executive chairman to \$11,000 to \$12,000 a year.
- 2. Dues: Active \$30.00
 Allied 20.00
 Advisory \$20.00
 Assoc. \$15.00
 Students \$10.00
- 3. Possibility of N.A.T.A. endorsements of products used by Trainers.
- 4. Forming our own evaluation boards by districts.
- 5. Certifying Teainers twice a year by the boards.
- 6. For non-degreed people offer Honorary Degree from N. A. T. A. in Athletic Training if they meet our specifications, later give certification.
- 7. Try to make our fellow Trainers forget their petty regional differences and spend more time trying to upgrade the N.A.T.A. and the Trainers' image as a group and an individuals.